Las Animas and Huerfano Counties Briefing

The Front Range Passenger Rail District is coming to Trinidad to meet with
elected officials and local leaders to discuss efforts to advance a new
border-to-border passenger rail service along Colorado's Front Range.

Members of the public are welcome to attend.

Wednesday, June 7, 2023
2:30 - 4:00 p.m.

Trinidad State College
Sullivan Center—Pioneer Room
Trinidad, CO 81082
(Map on Reverse)

Please RSVP before June 1to
info@frprdistrict.com.

To learn more about Front Range Passenger Rail, visit
www.ridethefrontrange.com
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CHRISSY BREIT

program Coordinator

Chrissy.Breit@frprdistrict.com
- (303) 903-5724
frontrangepassengerrail.com
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